
  
 
7/18/2019 
 
Contingent Settlement Agreement 
 
On June 25th, Mr. Townsend from Bose McKinney and I took part in a mediation with 
the owners of parcel in the 9400 block of W Smith St.  As parties we were able to come 
to a successful agreement for the purchase of those various parcel.  Mr. Townsend has 
recommended that the council approve the attached Contingent Settlement Agreement 
which will allow him to deposit with the clerk of the court the outstanding balance due to 
the owners.   
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